
Sunbeam Owners’ Club of Qld Inc 

On Sunday, the 19th of May, the Lakeside classic car event occurred. I could 
not attend as we had just returned from a trip however Peter Prasser was 
there and told me the attendance at t his year’s event was down on last years 
cars. There were 2 Sunbeams that made the trip. Steven 
 

 

 

 

 

 


